
LTUSD retirees to be honored
The Lake Tahoe Educational Foundation will honor retirees from
the Lake Tahoe Unified School District at the regular school
board meeting June 14 at 6pm in the board room at the district
office on Highway 50 at Al Tahoe Boulevard.

Retirees are invited to bring guests. They will be recognized
and  presented  with  gift  ertificates  to  Passaretti’s
Restaurant.

The LTEF will host a cake and punch reception on the lawn
outside the meeting room.

The public is invited to attend.
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